MINUTES OF
THE BENTON COUNTY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY
GENERAL MEETING 12 MAY 2006

Minutes — Leila crawford
The winutes of the April general weeting were vead and approved.

Treasurer’s Report — Gene Newcomb
cene reviewed our curvent income and expenses. we have a balance of $4033.74

Programs — dave Kribs
June: Our end of the year picnic and book sale.
September: Show and Tell
There will be no meetings during July and August.

Hostess - Betty Bruommett
No changes since our last meeting.

Librarian — Ken Bielman

volunteers will inventory the library books on June 28. Ken wurged each of us to
return the books we have checked out, especially the long over-due books.

Bill gleaves donated a boole about Logjatists to be bncluded Tin oy LLbrarU selection.

Mewnbership — Leila Crawford
No changes stnce our Last meeting.

L’merg sSchedule - Lee mudistll
No report

Publishing - Lee Gentenmann
No report

Book Committee — Damaris Reywnolas
The book Janice Barclay recommended is now available for checking out.

Rueries — Lee Gentemann
No new report.

Newsletter - Terl Green
Teri would Like menbers to submit genealogy articles or family stories to be shared in

our newsletter.

Service Projects
WPA — Danell Aukerman




Cemetery -
No report
qT Obituaries - Charlene Talbot
Charlene will have enough Listings by July to be posted on the web.
Ancestor File — Tonya RAWLE
No report
Military File
No wnew report
Donation Land claim Map - Dorothy Burt
No report.
Hictorian — Lee Rudistll
No veport

old Business

The unclabmed vesearch docwments from the Smith, Allee ano Miller families will be
donated to the Family History Center.

Bill Gleaves hopes to have an update on the display racks and the Peak tnternet
conmection at our next meeting.

New Business
Due to lee Genteman’s health problems, Bill asked iof anyone would be willing to be a
veseavcher for queries.
Our society has earned $20 from our Flav-R-Pak and Santiam Label collection.
cene requested help to malee copies at the courthouse to fulfill a recent query request.

Awnnouncements
Jean Grube and Lee Gentemann are feeling better.
Our next general weeting will be held Saturday, 10 june 2006.
Our next board meeting will be held 20 May 2006.

rRespectfully submitted
Leila crawford for Kathleen Coan






